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Friday 24th March 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Spanish Community Club – Summer Term  
 
Following the great level of interest and responses received on our recent survey, we are excited to 
announce details of our Spanish Community Club which will run during the Summer Term. 
 
This club will take place afterschool, from 3.15 – 4.15pm, over a 5 week period for an adult and 
child to take part in together. In response to feedback and preferred dates, if you would like to 
attend the club with your child, we invite you to choose between the following options. 
 
 Option 1 - Thursdays Option 2 - Mondays 

Dates of club Thurs 20th April Mon 12th June 

Thurs 27th April Mon 19th June 

Thurs 4th May Mon 26th June 

Thurs 11th May  Mon 17th July 

Thurs 18th May Mon 24th July 

 
We hope this club proves an enjoyable experience for both you and your child, and we would like to 
reiterate that no prior knowledge of Spanish is required in order to take part in the club. 
 
Sessions will be continued to be charged at £2 per session. This cost will be put towards 
supplementing the club and MFL learning. This can either be paid upfront at £18 for the term or 
weekly (£2 per week). All payments must be made via ParentPay. If you choose to pay upfront, 
there will be no refunds for missed session. You will be able to make your payment on ParentPay 
once a place within a club has been allocated to you and your child (i.e., after receiving a text to 
allocate a place). 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the club, please contact Mr Gardner for more details. 
 
Muchas gracias for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School 
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Summer Term 2023 – Spanish Community Club 

 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________               Class: ___________________ 
 
Name of adult planning to attend: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship to child: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Chosen Spanish Community Club Option (circle one):       Thursdays        Mondays 
 
 
 Option 1 - Thursdays Option 2 - Mondays 

Dates of club Thurs 20th April Mon 12th June 

Thurs 27th April Mon 19th June 

Thurs 4th May Mon 26th June 

Thurs 11th May  Mon 17th July 

Thurs 18th May Mon 24th July 
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